
Welcome to Kindergarten!!

Congratulations! Soon you will be entering kindergarten, and we look forward to having you in 
our class this year. We hope that you have had a wonderful summer!!

Parents: To help your child’s kindergarten classroom, we are giving you a list of supplies that 
he/she will use in kindergarten. Due to the budget crunch, we are asking for your help if you are 
able to purchase these items which will be used by the children throughout the school year. 
(Please do not put your child’s name on each item.)

· 4 “beginners” (fat) yellow Ticonderoga pencils

· 1 box of Crayola Twistable Crayons

· Thick-tip felt markers – Crayola 10 or 12 count variety of colors

· 6 large glue stick (Elmer’s craft bond – extra strength)

· 2 boxes of Scotch tape

· 2 boxes of Scotch double-sided permanent tape

· Black felt tip markers – thick and thin

· 3 Lysol or Clorox bacterial wet wipes

· Kleenex (1 box)

Due to limited space in the classroom, we would appreciate:

· No rolling backpacks – students need a regular sized backpack that can fit a standard size 
homework folder, class check out book and a snack bag

· No additional pencil boxes, folders, or binders are needed (we will provide the students with 
their homework folder)

Also please pack a healthy snack for your child each day beginning with the first day of school 
and label their snack bag. Due to nut allergies, please do not send snacks with any nut 
products. We appreciate your help and look forward to working with you and your child this year!

The Kindergarten Teachers

We recognize that many families wish to provide supplies for their own student and/or for the entire 
school community. Parents may do so at any time. Due to our own limited financial resources, we greatly 
appreciate these donations. Please note however that these supply lists are provided as suggested 
materials and are not required of any student or family to fully participate in the school’s academic 
program.




